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Notice to Guardians and Visitors 

This is to kindly inform you that our campus will remain completely closed from the 1st Oct 

2025 to the 7th Oct. 2025 due to Puja Vacation. 

During this period, no visits will be possible. We sincerely request all guardians and visitors to 

kindly avoid planning any visits to the campus on these dates. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

— Campus Administration 

            


